
 
  

Welcome To 

Welcome To 

A Growing Family of Biblical Believers, Loving God, 

Learning Together, and Living it Out 

317 Oriskany Blvd 

Whitesboro, NY 13492 

315-797-4520 

Pastor Sam  315-525-9781 

 

Senior Pastor     Samuel J. Macri 

 

   Assistant Pastor   Bobby Allen 

 

       

   

      

 

 

 

       Sunday Morning Small Groups        9:00 AM  

       Sunday Morning Service                 10:30 AM 

       Sunday Evening Youth Group    5:00 PM 

       Sunday Evening Groups    5:30 PM 

       Tuesday Morning Men’s Breakfast           6:30 AM 

       Wednesday Prayer     7:00 PM 
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 CALL TO WORSHIP 

“Psalm 100” 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

“Holy Spirit Come” 
“God of This City” 

“Go Make a Difference” 

 
THIS MORNING’S MESSAGE 

Pastor Bobby 

  
INVITATION 

 
OFFERING 

“I Look to You” 

 
CLOSING PRAYER 

  
Pastor Sam’s messages are streamed live and  

archived on our website: 

www.crosspointchurchonline.org 
  

 

 

  
  

 
  

   
  

 

 OUR USHERS THIS MONTH 

 

Jeff Sorenson, Mike Chance, Jim Myers, Zach Denton, 
John Hight, Viktor Korovaynyk, Chad Lusby 

OUR COUNTERS TODAY 

 

Rick Buck, Hope Elliott, & Jim Myers 

 
 

 
 

  
  

Welcome! 
  

 



  

  
  

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

This Week: 
  

 
TUESDAY MORNING, 6:30, NEW HARTFORD 

Men’s Fellowship Breakfast 
  

TUESDAY MORNING, 9:45, ROOM 102 
Women’s Study Group 

  
WEDNESDAY EVENING, 6:30,  

Praise Team Practice 

  

WEDNESDAY EVENING, 7:00, LIBRARY 

Mid-Week Prayer Meeting 
  

  

 COLD KITS 

  
On Saturday, January 27th, all are invited to hand out cold kits to people in 
need in Downtown Utica. A cold kit is a bag filled with the things someone 

would need to survive the harsh Central New York winter. 
  

These kits include hats, gloves, scarves, hand warmer packets, tissues, 

chap stick, nonperishable foods, hand sanitizer, etc.. Every year in 
January, we bundle up and hand out these kits with gospel tracts inside 
as well as trying to talk to, connect with, and pray with as many people 

as possible. 
  

 In years past we have been able to bless some homeless folks, a woman 
who was digging through the trash with her little daughter, a young boy 
who had no jacket and many more. Anybody in the church interested in 
joining us is more than welcome (children 6th grade or below must be  

accompanied by a parent or guardian).  

We will be meeting at Crosspoint Whitesboro at 9am.  

 

God transforms lives through your gifts to the  

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering. 
 

Last Year’s Offering   $7,457.96 
This Year’s Goal   $8,000.00 

This Year-to-date   $5,183.00 



  Year End Tax Statements 
  

Our Financial Secretary, Joni Mogle, has begun the process of  
preparing year end tax statements. She will be handing them out in the 
foyer beginning this Sunday. Please help in this process by meeting with 

her either before or after our morning service. 

  

  

Operation Christmas Child All-Year Round: 
  

This year we are organizing and expanding Operation Christmas Child 
with Site Coordinators at BOTH buildings: these coordinators will assist 
the Central Collection Coordinator (that's me, Sarah!) in organizing and 

keeping the two sites running well in October and November for Operation 
Christmas Child.  

  
What would this look like? This would look like TWO drop offs, where New 

Hartford would bring over their shoeboxes at the end of the week like 
other drop-offs. (The site coordinator at Whitesboro would help me keep 

drop-off running, too, only you wouldn't have to travel with any 

shoeboxes :) )  
  

The why is simple: there are no drop offs in this specific area. The closest 
one to Clinton otherwise is Vernon. (The other drop-offs in this area are 
Mohawk, Remsen, Boonville, Rome, Vernon and of course, Whitesboro). 

We also received NUMEROUS requests to  

receive boxes at this location last year.  
  

Please pray for us as we look forward to what Operation Christmas Child 
has for this area and how to best administratively meet those needs. 

  
Any questions can be addressed to Sarah Macri - 315-552-4463 (text, 

please leave voicemails!) or scmacri@gmail.com  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor Sam is taking a much needed and deserved  
vacation and will return on February 4th. 

In his absence , Pastor Bobby will be preaching  
January 21st & 28th. 

You may also contact our Deacons during this time: 
Rick Buck 315-725-3823 
David Tucci 315-527-1226 

https://webmail.nyc.rr.com/do/mail/message/mailto?to=scmacri%40gmail.com


ATTENTION 

CROSSPOINT LADIES 
  

NOW THAT THE HOLIDAYS ARE OVER, 

IT’S TIME TO RECONNECT AND GROW 

OUR RELATIONSHIPS, HOW ABOUT 

JOINING US FOR  

“BREAKFAST AT TIFFANY’S” 

(STATE ROUTE 5, CLINTON) 

ON SATURDAY JANUARY 27TH AT 10 AM!!! 

  

BRING YOUR WILLINGNESS TO SHARE 

AND YOUR WALLET AND WE WILL 

CELEBRATE OUR RELATIONSHIPS 

WITH EACH OTHER AND WITH OUR 

GREAT & AWESOME GOD!!! 

  

  

  

  

SIGN UP IN FOYER STARTS THE 14TH AND IS REQUIRED OR CALL 

SHARON BRONSON @ 607-372-7116 TO BOOK YOUR SPOT! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, February 4th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Sign up today in the front foyer for your Superbowl Subs and make sure 

you return your to-go sign-up sheets by Sunday, January 28
th
.   All subs 

will be made during the Sunday School hour on Sunday, February 4
th
 and 

available for pick up at Crosspoint Whitesboro immediately after the 

10:30 service.  Whether you watch to root for your team, watch because 

you love football, or watch because you love the commercials, food, and 

parties, it will definitely be better with a Superbowl sub made by the 

Crosspoint Youth Fellowship.  All proceeds go towards the youth’s annual 

summer mission project.  Payment is due at pick-up. 

 
Questions, concerns, etc. – call Bobby @ (315)-939-2748 

 



Crosspoint church 

       Membership Covenant 

  

 Having received Jesus Christ as my Lord and Savior, and 

been baptized, and being in agreement with the purpose 

and structure of Crosspoint Church, I now feel led by the 
Holy Spirit to unite with the Crosspoint Church family.  

In doing so, I commit myself to God and to the  
other members to do the following: 

  

  

1. I will protect the unity of my church: 
  

 ...by acting in love toward other members  Romans 14:19 
  

...by refusing to gossip    Ephesians 4:29 
  

...by following the leaders spiritual direction  Hebrews 13:17 
      Numbers 27:15-17 

  

2.  I will share the responsibility of my church: 
  

        ...by praying for its growth   Thessalonians 1:1-2 
  

...by inviting the unchurched to attend  Luke 14:23 
  

  ...by warmly welcoming those who visit  Romans 15:7 

  
  

 3. I will serve the ministry of my church: 
  

 ...by discovering and using my gifts and talents I Peter 4:10 
  

...by being equipped to serve; led by my pastor and teachers 
      Ephesians 4:11-12 

  
     ...by developing a servants heart  Philippians 2:3-4,7 

  
  

4. I will support the testimony of my church: 
  

 ...by living a Godly life    Philippians 1:27 
  

...by attending faithfully    Hebrews 10:25 
  

  ...by giving regularly    I Corinthians 16:2 
      Leviticus 27:30 

 

CROSSPOINT FINANCIALS 
April-November 

  
YTD Budget Requirement    $292,057.50 
YTD Actual Receipts     $294,232.77 
YTD Expenses      $285,815.45 

Giving/Week      $8,406.65 

  
General Fund Bank Balance    $38,979.23 
Designated Fund Balance    $26,530.96 

CROSSPOINT FINANCIALS 
April-November 

  
YTD Budget Requirement    $292,057.50 
YTD Actual Receipts     $294,232.77 
YTD Expenses      $285,815.45 

Giving/Week      $8,406.65 

  
General Fund Bank Balance    $38,979.23 
Designated Fund Balance    $26,530.96 

Whitesboro News 
  

The new stage has been built and is now in 
place; the new curtain has been hung. 
The next step for our Worship Center  

would be the carpeting the floor. 
The total cost is estimated at $25,000.00. 
$5,012.00 is presently in this designated 

fund. 
If you would like to donate to this fund, simply 

write  

“carpet” on your offering envelope 

  

  

  



 

SUNDAY OPPORTUNITIES AT CROSSPOINT 
  

9:00-10:15 
  
 

PreSchool/Nursery 
Leaders: Angie Denton, Dewey Horn, Cheryl Korovaynyk, Coen Marrero 

 

 Elementary (1st-4th Grades) 

Leaders: Daryl & Christie Scibior 
 

 Youth (5th-6th; 7th-8th; 9th-12th Grades) 

Leader: Bobby Allen 
 
 

All Adults 
Leader: Sue DeGeorge Topic: Book of Romans      

  

 Leader: Jim Jackson Topic: Book of Acts 

 
  

  

Adult Women 

Topic: “Experiencing God” 
  
 

 Adult Men 

Topic: Spiritual Warfare 

  

 
 

10:30-12 noon 
  

PreSchool/Nursery 
Leaders: Angie Denton, Dewey Horn, Cheryl Korovaynyk, Coen Marrero 

  

Elementary (1st-4th Grades) 
Leaders: Daryl & Christie Scibior 

 

 Tweeners (5th & 6th Grade) 

Leader: Bobby Allen 
  

 
5:00-7:00 

  

Youth (7th-12th Grades) 
Leader: Bobby Allen 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 



WEEKDAY OPPORTUNITIES 

  
 

Tuesdays 
Men’s Fellowship Breakfast 6:30-7:30  

@ Crosspoint-New Hartford, 140 Clinton Road 
             Leaders: Pastor Sam & David Tucci  

 
Ladies time of Prayer, Fellowship, and Study 

 9:45 am 
@Crosspoint-Whitesboro 

Leader: Linda Buck 
 
 

Wednesdays 
Praise Team Practice 6:30pm (Worship Center) 

@Crosspoint-Whitesboro 
 
  

Adults 7:00 pm (at Church Library) 
Prayer Meeting 

@Crosspoint-Whitesboro 
  

 
 
 

Thursdays 
College & Career 7:00-9:00 pm 

@Crosspoint-Whitesboro 
Leader: Bobby Allen (ages 18 & up) 

 
 
 
 

For more information regarding Home Small Groups. Please contact: 
 

Linda Buck: lbuck29@hotmail.com 
 

Or 
 

Pastor Bobby:  315-939-2748 
  
  

  

  

  
 

  

mailto:lbuck29@hotmail.com

